
Dear Friends,
This week was absolutely outstanding!! Between the 16 students who were baptized on Monday to the 
exceptional Easter Chapel service we had Wednesday, I am ready for Easter! I have been telling people 
that Easter Chapel was probably the best experience I have had in my time at NU as a student or as an 
employee. Thank you so much to the over 20 students, representing 7 departments, who put so much 
time and heart into making this such a moving Chapel experience! I am so proud to work with such 
talented and anointed students!!
As we go into this Easter weekend, take time to relax and reflect on what it means for you personally. 
Please drive safe and have a very Happy Easter!! See you Monday!

Chapel Next Week
Monday, April 9, David Grant will be presenting, Project Rescue, his powerful ministry founded to aid 
millions of young women enslaved in human trafficking. Wednesday, April 11, we will hear from our 
Senior Speakers representing the College of Arts and Sciences, as well as College of Social and Behavioral 
Sciences. Friday, April 13, we will hear from the Senior Speakers selected to represent the College of 
Ministry and the School of Education.

Pursuit | Monday at 9PM
We only have two Pursuits left until the end of the semester, so make it a priority to join us this Monday 
as the GC Band from The City Church lead us in an all-worship Pursuit!

Chapel Attendance
As we near the end of the semester, please review the Chapel attendance policy posted here: 
http://www.northwestu.edu/ministry/chapel/policy.php. Also remember that due to the snow days in 
January, the required number of Chapels to pass this semester is 34 credits. If you have questions 
regarding Chapel attendance, please email ChapelAttendance@northwestu.edu.

Every5 Campaign
Every5 is a campaign that was started to raise awareness to the heartbreaking statistic that every 5 
seconds a child dies from hunger related causes. Every5 is now joining forces with our missions program 
to provide money to take on the field with them this summer. Look for the black lock boxes posted in the 
Caf, Library, and Perch Lounge to donate!

Scripture Focus
"Do not be deceived: God cannot be mocked. A man reaps what he sows. Whoever sows to please their 
flesh, from the flesh will reap destruction; whoever sows to please the Spirit, from the Spirit will reap 
eternal life. Let us not become weary in doing good, for at the proper time we will reap a harvest if we do 
not give up" -  Galatians 6:7-9
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